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A new research supervision policy – Supervision of Higher Degree by Research Students
Policy 2013 – came into effect on 22 February. A copy is available here.

A one hour lunch-time information session on the new policy will be held tomorrow (5 April)
in the New Law Annexe Lecture Theatre 106. For more information on this session, or the
new policy, contact Simon French in the Graduate Studies Office or Keith Trigwell in ITL.
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